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Part of the 

kind | safe | respectful | learning 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are writing to inform you that, due to the economic climate resulting in increased fuel, 

food and staffing costs, our school caterers have informed us that the cost of a school meal 

will increase with effect from Monday 31 October 2022 from £2.30 to £2.40. 

 

Scopay will be updated with the price increase with effect from the above date. Should you 

have already paid for dinners from this date and beyond, you will see a debit balance on 

your child’s account. Please can these be cleared. 

 

As always, we are here to support in any way we can. Should you have any questions, 

queries, or need for support, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Chris Barratt 

Principal 

 

 

 
 

 
 


